
ON THE ROAD TO 
PRESERVATION 
Commemorating the State Archaeological Survey 

In the spring of 1920, the National Research Council Chairman of the Committee on State Archaeological Surveys came to Indianapolis with 

the intent of starting what would become Indiana's archaeological survey. Administering and organizing the early Indiana surveys fell to the 

State Department of Conservation Division of Geology and the Indiana Historical Commission. Between the 19zos and the early 1960s, 

several of Indiana's counties were surveyed, with reports published by the Indiana Historical Bureau. zoz4 marks the 1oo'h anniversary of the 

first published survey reports (Lawrence and Washington counties). Recognizing the looming threats to Indigenous and Euroamerican heritage 

from newly proposed highways, reservoirs, and other infrastructure projects, these early surveyors were "on the road to preservation." 




